
A BIG THANK YOU 
 
To all subscribers of the 100 Club (Parish Lottery) for your continued 
support and for your kind generosity. 
 
During the year from March 2023 to February 2024 you have achieved 

the amazing figure of £2,860 profit which will go towards the cost of 

some of the forthcoming development projects in our parish. 
 
This is also a gentle reminder that subscriptions are due to be renewed 
during this month in your usual way, but should you wish to update your 
payment preference, subscriptions can also be made online, using the 
following details: 

Nat West Bank; Sort Code: 60-50-01 - A/c No: 79144055  
Name of Account: St Simon Stock RC Church 100 Club 
 

 
 

 
FOR THOSE WHO HAVE NOT YET SUBSCRIBED TO THIS 

IMPORTANT FUNDRAISING SCHEME 
 
Now is your chance to join and offer your support to the parish 
Development Fund by enjoying the fun of being included in the monthly 
draws with the opportunity to win some of your money back. 
 
You will have seen that Fr Pawel, the Promoter of the Scheme, is only too 
happy to hand over cheques to the winners every month after Mass. So 
don’t delay and collect the Entry Form from the porch of the church, or 
download it from our parish website, complete it and return it together 
with your subscription. I will waste no time at all to allocate you however 
many numbers you wish to have. Good luck in all future draws. 
 
Thank you again, Alfredo 
 
Mob: 07980 585054 - email: alfredoandtricia@yahoo.co.uk 


